
Catholic High School Host “Family
Preview Days” at Area Colleges
Includes breakout sessions on test scores & affordability.

The Archdiocese of Baltimore Catholic high schools are hosting a series of preview
days  for  families  interested  in  learning  more  about  the  benefits  of  a  Catholic
secondary school education.

Admissions  Directors  and  students  from over  15  Catholic  high  schools  will  be
available to meet with families and answer questions. In addition, two key topics will
be addressed in breakout sessions offered at each Family Preview Day including:

”Understanding the MSA, HSPT, and ISEE” – 3:00 PM
“How can we afford a private, Catholic education?” – 3:30 PM

Please join us at any of the following locations:

Anne Arundel Community College – October 2, 2:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Cade Center for Fine Arts, 2nd floor, room 219
Follow West Campus Drive to the Parking Lot F.

Notre Dame of Maryland University – October 9, 2:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Marion Knott Burke (MBK) Sports and Activities Complex, Gymnasium
Follow Main entrance to General Parking.

For more information, please call 1-800-5-Catholic or visit www.archbalt.org.  Read
an independent report on the economic benefits of a Catholic school education in the
Archdiocese of Baltimore, click here.
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